
Christian 

Faith Church 
 

January 15,2023 
9:30 a.m. Sunday School  

 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

 

 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone this morning! Our 
desire is that you feel welcome and that you will be blessed by 

great fellowship as we gather to worship and praise God in 
word and song! 

 
       Pastors:            Davey Martens           
                                           Email:  
                                    Jake Krahn                  
                                            Email:  
       Pastor-Elect    Cornie Fehr                  
 
       Deacons:          Peter Driedger           
                                    Isaac Krahn                 
                Pete Guenther             
                                    Peter Doerksen   
                                    Cornie Dyck                  

Pastor Office Hours: 
8:30 a.m. -12 Noon – Tues, Wed, Fri 

8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. – Thursday 

Phone: 204-331-1282 



PASTOR’S VERSE OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

FOR THIS WEEK 
 

We will know by this that we are of the truth, and will set our heart at 

ease before Him, that if our heart condemns us, that God is greater 

than our heart, and He knows all things. 

1 John 3:19-20 

Today’s Order of Service 

Prelude- Kendra Loewen 

Offertory- Haylee Martens 

Welcome- Cornie Dyck 

Congregational singing- Kevin Driedger 

Announcements & Offering- Cornie Dyck 

Children’s Story- Annie Wall 

Scripture Reading & Prayer- Elmer Penner 

Message- Pastor Davey 

Closing song 

Benediction 

 

 

 

Sound/Recording- Albert Wieler, Livestream- Pancho Fehr 

Pianist- Susan Rempel:   Deacon in Charge- Cornie Dyck 

 

 

 
 
 
 

There is a donation box in the foyer for your convenience. 

If you wish to make an online donation, you can send an e-transfer donation to 

donations@cfcwinkler.org . You can also donate on our website; cfcwinkler.org  

Click on the Info Tab, then on “Give to CFC”  

Or you can mail to our new address: 11151 Rd 20 W, Reinfeld MB, R6W 1L6 

 

 

mailto:donations@cfcwinkler.org


 

THIS WEEK AT CFC   
 

- Seniors Coffee – Wednesday at 10:00 am 

- Youth - Thursday at 7:00 pm  

- Baptism – Friday Evening at 7:00 pm 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISE ITEMS 
 
PRAY FOR:  

- Pete Janzen, Jake Friesen, and Peter Driedger and their 
families as they continue to struggle with the effects of cancer  

- Our government- as they lead our country. 
- Our Deacons: Peter Driedger, Ike Krahn, Peter Guenther, 

Cornie Dyck, & Peter Doerksen and their wives as they 
continue to serve God in the roles He has given them.  

Praise God: 

- For the freedom we have to worship God in this land. 
- For the Truth that we can hold in our hand, The Word of 

God. 
 

 
                    MISSIONARIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK 

Peter & Lesley Doerksen                            
Ethnos Canada, Berry Mills NB                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UPCOMING CFC EVENTS                                                                
 

We are planning for a Baptism service Friday, January 20, at 7:00pm If 
anyone is interested, please talk to one of the ministerial.  
Also, if anyone is thinking about Membership, please talk to one of the 
ministerial.  
 
Fellowship Faspa is planned again for January 29th ,2023. All are welcome 
to come and fellowship together over food, coffee & games.  
 
YFFC is planning a sledding afternoon on February 20th. 
Cost is 15$ per person ages 4 and under are free.  
Booking starts at 9:00am on Monday January 16th.  
Slots will disappear quickly, be sure to be online and ready at 9:00 to book 
your spot.  
If you have any questions, please talk to Peter or Nancy Doerksen 
 
Calling all church ladies! We are planning a Church Ladies Retreat (18+) for 
March 24th & 25th 2023 held at our church. There is a sign-up sheet at the 
back of the church to see how many ladies would be interested in attending. 
More info will be announced closer to the event. The cost TBD depending on 
the amount of interest. If you have any more questions please talk to 
Shannon Krahn, Lisa Guenther, Adriana Fehr, Monika Giesbrecht or Ana 
Reimer 
CFC Ladies Movie Night. January 18, 7:00pm at Church. 
Come and enjoy a movie and snacks. Feel free to bring a friend, and some 
snacks to share. 
 
Salem Home Ladies Auxiliary presents their “Faspa in-box” event just in 
time for Valentines day. Each box enough for two, includes your favorite faspa 
items including sweet treats.  It’s a perfect way for you to celebrate with your 
valentine, to show appreciation to your staff, church leadership or support 
group.  Orders accepted until February 6th online at our website: 
www.salemhome.ca; by email:  salemfoundation@salemhome.ca; or by 
phone.  Boxes may be picked up at Salem Home on Saturday, February 11, 
2022.  Call 204-325-4316 ext 238 for details. 
Proceeds will go towards wheelchair accessible garden planters for residents 
at Salem Home.  

 

http://www.salemhome.ca/
mailto:salemfoundation@salemhome.ca

